
Attendance Update - Spring Term 1,  2022


17th February 2022


Dear Parent/Carer


After an extended time of disruption we are finally entering a much welcomed settled period of school 
life and routine.  It is important that pupils attend school to give them the best chance of success for 
the rest of their lives. Their journey to success starts with us working together to make sure they get 
the best out of every single day! Any time off school can affect your child’s progress. Time off should 
only be due to genuine illness. Reception and Year 1 children need to be here every day so that they 
can learn to read and count as quickly as possible! 


PA = Persistent Absentee - The school may contact you should your child’s attendance fall below 96%.


You can check your child’s attendance when you login in to the Arbor Parent Portal.


The school can authorise the absence of a child due to sickness, exceptional family circumstances 
and medical appointments. The school CANNOT authorise absence for holidays and parents can 
receive a penalty notice from the local authority for taking their child on holiday in term time.


Please download our quick guide to attendance from the school website for more information

http://www.prescotprimary.org.uk/information/attendance


Should you wish to discuss your child’s attendance please contact the school (0151 432 7100) to make 
an appointment. 

Kind Regards

Team PCP

100% 0 Days Absence 190 School Days Great!

96% 8 Days Absence 182 School Days Well done!

90% 19 Days Absence 171 School Days Worrying PA

85% 29 Days Absence 161 School Days Worried PA

80% 38 Days Absence 152 School Days Concerning PA

75% 47 Days Absence 143 School Days Concerned PA
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